
November 9, 2021 
Senate State Government Committee 
 
RE:   CONGRESSIONAL REDISTRICTING MAPS 
 Comments submitted for the public hearing record 
 
Dear Senator Argall and Committee Members, 
 
The people of Pennsylvania deserve to have confidence in the structure of our government and 
that the fairly elected officials represent all the voters.   
 
In order to achieve that public confidence, it is essential that the proposed final redistricting 
maps be made public to enable review and provide comments, and to reconcile comments 
before the maps are put into use.  The basis for those maps must be fully described and 
justified in support of the proposed district boundaries, and also made publicly available so we 
can all understand the reasons for drawing the boundaries as shown. 
 
The people of Pennsylvania are watching the redistricting process closely and look forward to 
having fair and representative congressional and legislative districts. 
 
Thank you for your attention.  I look forward to reviewing your final maps. 
 
Todd Jackson 
Spring City, PA 


